
Subject: Proposed Changes to DHALO   Date 

Dear Director Arway, 

I am concerned with the changes proposed to the DHALO areas and wish 

you and the commissioners to be aware of my concerns. 

If simplifying regulations is an objective, it might be difficult to explain to 

a young angler who fished with bait the summer he was 16, the citation he 

received the next summer for doing the same thing. 

Inasmuch as stocked trout are all ten inches or more it would seem that 

allowing an easing of the size limit from nine inches down to seven 

encourages the taking of naturally reproducing trout, something I feel 

should be avoided. 

Additionally, there are only about 104 miles of DHALO stream in the 

Commonwealth which, because of their uniqueness, attract many 

nonresident fishermen. The increased revenue stream from these visitors 

could be jeopardized because of these changes. 

Yours truly,        (Name) 

                                                                                                                               (Address) 


